
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM  

State of Wisconsin

DATE: 3/25/2025 FILE REF: 02-28-595980 
 
TO: Issac Ross, SCR Supervisor  
 
FROM: Caroline Rice, Hydrogeologist    
 
SUBJECT: 3/25/2025 Site Visit 
 
 
The Department of Natural Resources (DNR) conducted a site visit on 3/25/2025. DNR staff included 
Issac Ross (SCR Supervisor), Shelly Allness (Secretary's Director), and Caroline Rice (Hydrogeologist). 
We met with Enbridge, GEI consultants, Senator Melissa Ratcliff, Representative Joan Fitzgerald, and 
Town Chair Laura Payne. We walked the site. We observed the line 6 pump house, line 14 pump house, 
and the backfilled excavation.  
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Looking south at the west side 
of the line 6 pump house 

 
 
 


